
 
 
 
 
February 7, 2020 
 
Lewis Pulley 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St., S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pulley, 
 
This letter serves as a response to the Commission’s notice that was received on February 7, 
2020 regarding an EEO Audit for KNFO-FM, Carbondale, CO (FCC Facility ID 8780). 
 
In accordance with 73.2080, KNFO has 5 or fewer full-time employees which are: 
 
Program Director - 40 hours/week 
General Manager - 40 hours/week 
Production Director - 40 hours/week 
Account Executive - 40 hours/week 
 
As to our answer to Question 3(e) of the Notice, we currently do not have any pending or 
resolved complaints involving the Station. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pete Benedetti 
CEO 
AlwaysMountainTime, LLC 
5660 Greenwood Village, CO 80111 
720-726-7777 
pete@alwaysmountaintime.com 


